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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 10:33 AM
To: 'barbara larkin'
Subject: RE: property assessment # 238512 - 1985 Minnehaha Ave E
Attachments: 1985 Minnehaha Ave E.TGW Notice 8-16-22.pdf; 1985 Minnehaha Ave E.Photos 

8-30-22.pdf

Hello Ms. Larkin, 
I gathered the information related to the clean up and it’s related to not cutting the grass/weeds on your property.  Here 
attached is the order and photos inspector issued and took (these were sent us mail and there were no returned 
mails).  I will send videos of the before/after clean up the Parks crew did.  After seeing them, let me know if you still 
wishes to appeal.  The hearing date is February 21, 2023 via telephone hearing between 9:00 and 11:00 a.m.  I will call 
you from 612-315-7905. 
 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 
 
 

From: barbara larkin <bee_larkin@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 4:58 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: property assessment # 238512 
 
To Whom It Concerns -- 
 
I'm not sure who to contact about such but I believe I received a public hearing notice in error.  The 
assessment claims that there was private property clean up at my address (1985 Minnehaha Ave. 
East, 
St. Paul, MN 55119) between November 1 and November 10, 2022.  This is entirely false.  No one 
cleaned anything off of my property during that time.  I'm wondering if the dates weren't mixed up, or 
perhaps this notice was sent to the wrong address?  I'm confused as to why I have to contest 
something that never happened, as well as miss work in order to do so.  If someone could clarify for 
me what work was supposed to have been done, and/or what was supposedly cleared off of my 
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property, I would greatly appreciate it.  I called the number provided on the notice (Questions?  Call 
Assessments at 651/266-8858) and was told that they were essentially a billing department and didn't 
know anything about what I was asking.  Is there a better number to call?   
 
Than-you so much for your time and assistance in this matter.  Sincerely,     
 
barbara s. larkin 
bee_larkin@yahoo.com 
             


